
　Shintec Hozumi Co., Ltd. has decided to revise the prices of transport robots, accessories, 
and supplies from the production in August 2022.

　Due to the recent rise in raw material prices, rising transportation costs, longer delivery 
times for parts, and difficulty in obtaining semiconductors, etc., costs have risen 
significantly over a wide range.

　We have endeavored to reduce costs by improving productivity and rationalization, 
but stable supply is difficult at the current price. Therefore, we have decided to revise  
the prices of transport robot related products, although we are very reluctant to do so.

　We would like to express our sincere gratitude, and our company  will continue to promote 
cost reductions, such as the construction of control systems and 
the efficiency of installation operations.

　We will continue to strive to further strengthen our solution proposals and deliver 
higher value-added products as soon as possible so that we can serve our customers. 
We appreciate your understanding.

◆ Price revision range
Price increase of about 3-10%

◆ Price revision date
From August 2022 production

<For inquiries regarding this matter>
　TEL：0561-35-5765

E-mail：sh-solution@shcl.co.jp
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